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Let’s Read Together is a 60-Day Back to School Initiative,
challenging students from Preschool to 3rd Grade with reading
1,000 minutes from October 1 to November 30 to qualify to be
entered into a drawing for 20 of the Michigan Learning Channel’s
favorite books from the “Read, Write, ROAR!” television series.  

Classrooms who submit to compete in the challenge will be entered
in a drawing to:

The challenge ends November 30, 2021 and the deadline to submit
the entry form is December 15, 2021. Drawing winners will be
notified and prizes will be awarded in January 2022.

Receive a set of the Michigan Learning Channel's favorite books featured on
the upcoming season of "Read, Write, ROAR!".
Be featured on the Michigan Learning Channel.

FOR OFFICIAL CHALLENGE RULES, ADDITIONAL RESOURCES, AND ENTRY FORM, VISIT WWW.MICHIGANLEARNING.ORG/LETSREAD 

LET'S READ TOGETHER!

THE MICHIGAN LEARNING CHANNEL IS FUNDED THROUGH A GRANT AWARDED BY THE
MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION AND THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION.


